Year Six Up-Date

The last few weeks have been extremely exciting and enjoyable in Year Six! The children have
continued to show a professional and driven attitude to all of their learning, and they have
demonstrated pride in lots of areas of the curriculum by taking their time to complete tasks to an
excellent standard. Furthermore, the children absolutely loved their discussion with the school nurse
this week and enjoyed completing their Art lesson on creating their self- portraits using a variety of
sketching techniques.

In Maths, we have continued to persevere with challenging long division equations and we are
pleased to say that a lot of the children are feeling so much more confident with solving these
challenging equations. Additionally, we have been multiplying percentages by whole numbers,
adding mixed number fractions, and looking at strategies so aid us to ensure we are being strategic
and methodical in our problem solving. We have also been looking at lots of different arithmetic
skills ready to apply to our arithmetic test on Friday

In Whole Class Reading, we have been looking at texts associated with The Island and we have
explored different reading strategies to apply to our independent reading tasks. The children have
worked exceptionally hard to absorb lots of information related to unknown fiction and non-fiction
writing and applied their reading skills to a variety of different text types such as: play scripts, letters,
biographical writing and so much more. Some of the children displayed excellent confidence during
‘paired’, ‘echo’ and ‘timed’ reading this week, and this has certainly helped the children to read
more fluently and with good expression.

During our Writing lessons, we have started to write our discursive speech in relation to whether
homework should be banned. This, unsurprisingly, has really inspired the children to write both
creatively and passionately. The children have been learning how to use precise and effective
language choices to benefit the cohesion and flow of their writing. These including: prepositions,
conjunctions and adverbials.

Finally, we would like to take this opportunity to say how excellently all of the Year Six pupils have
settled in to Year Six this half-term and we are looking forward to sharing in your child’s individual
successes when we meet with you during the parent consultations next week.

Have a look at the wonderful work that the children have produced below:
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